
From  <dsaitta@du.edu>  
Sent  Monday, July 16, 2007 8:47 am 
To  AAUP Chapter 
Re  Faculty Grievance Policy 
 
Hi all-- I hope that everyone is having a good summer.  Some members of 
our group are having serious workplace issues and I continue to get calls 
from faculty concerned about the quality of chair and dean supervision.  So, 
can those of us who are interested and available meet sometime this 
summer to talk about these issues?  The Faculty Senate has been interested 
in clarifying the faculty grievance policy and I think the AAUP chapter could 
help jump start that project.  We might draft something that describes the 
sequence of steps for resolving a grievance, and that also reminds 
administrators of their obligation to see that due process is carried out.  If 
you're around please let me know what days/times would be best to meet 
and I'll pull us together.  If you want to be removed from this AAUP chapter 
list let me know.  Thanks! 
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